[bookmark: _GoBack]Misty Pena is an Assistant Manager for the Flight Standards Service, General Aviation Safety Assurance, Special Emphasis Investigations Team (SEIT).  In this role, she is responsible for leading a workforce of Aviation Safety Inspectors (ASI), who collaboratively conduct investigations involving operations of airmen, aircraft, and aviation entities operating contrary to the regulations, providing technical guidance to outside government agencies, and working with our international civil aviation authorities. 

Misty’s federal career began in 1989 as a Student Aide for the Human Resources Management Division, Labor Relations Branch, Southwest Region, Fort Worth, TX.  In 1993, she was selected as a permanent federal employee after she took the “old” civil service examination as a Clerk in Airway Facilities, Employee Relations Branch.  In 1996, she graduated from Tarrant County College with an Associates of Applied Science Degree in Criminal Justice.  In 1997, she moved to California and transferred to the Oakland Flight Standards District Office.  While in California, Misty attended California State University – East Bay and received her Bachelor of Science degree in Criminal Justice - Law Enforcement Administration.  Upon returning to the Southwest Region in 2000, with the Office of Aviation Medical, she was soon offered a position with the United States, Department of Labor (DOL), Employee Benefits Security Administration, as a Federal Investigator.  In this position, she was quickly promoted to the position of a Senior Federal investigator.  In 2007, she returned to the FAA as a Special Agent with the Office of Security & Hazardous Materials Safety. She was responsible for the Southwest Region Law Enforcement Assistance Program (LEAP) and transferred to the Flight Standards Division in 2011.  In 2017, she was promoted into her current position.

From 2013 to 2017, Misty was the National Director of Administration for the National Hispanic Coalition of Federal Aviation Employees (NHCFAE).   Since the early 90's, Misty has supported the mission and advocating for the organization. 

